
SBLT Minutes 

April 12, 2022 

 

Meeting Start Time: 2:45 pm 

Members: Zimmerman, Jackson, Jennings, Raines, Bostick, Penner, Ventus, 

Miller, Roberts, Balatsias, Cyrus, Lowe, Hardin 

Calendar Items: 

1) May 13: Field Day with June 1 as the rain date 

2) June 2: 5th Grade Promotion 

3) June 3: Last day of school for students 

4) Mr. Zimmerman asked that SBLT representatives ask their colleagues if they 

would like the building to be open Sunday, April 24, the day before 

returning from Spring Break. 

5) Mr. Zimmerman also asked that he be notified of any other dates staff would 

like the building to be open on a weekend day. If known early enough the 

date(s) can be put in the News You Need email. 

Grade Level Concerns: 

1) First grade had a parent mention the condition of the gravel drive at the back 

of the building. Because buses have been using this drive, potholes have 

developed. Mr. Zimmerman said a request can be submitted to maintenance 

for gravel to be placed during the summer break. Having signage to alert 

drivers of children playing in the area was also suggested. 

2) First grade asked if tardy students can be sent directly to their Specials Class 

instead of going to their homeroom first. Mr. Zimmerman encouraged the 

teachers to remind the parents of the start time for Specials, as there is not a 

staff member in the office to escort students to their Specials class. 

3) There is a shortage of bus drivers available for field trips. There are no funds 

available for field trips. Adaptive classrooms should be included in field 

trips.  

4) Email Mrs. Jackson about any maintenance and/or cleaning issues in the 

classrooms. Carbon copy Zimmerman, Vaka, and Cline in the email. 

Budget and Proposals for Consideration: 



1) Title 1 monies are to be spent on reading, math, and science to benefit all 

students. 

2) All Title 1 monies for the school year 2021-2022 have been spent. 

3) In consideration of preparing the budget for the 2022-2023 school year, Mr. 

Zimmerman asked if there are programs that have been purchased that are 

not being widely utilized. 

4) Kindergarten would like to have access to Reading A-Z. 

5) Ms. Balatsias asked for math flash cards for the EC team. Mr. Zimmerman 

stated there are funds not designated as Title 1funds that are available to help 

with that purchase. The EC team would like Number Worlds to be 

considered. 

Meeting End Time: 3:43 pm 

 

 


